
Queens College Policy for Minors on Campus 

 

It is a priority of Queens College to provide a safe and healthy learning environment and workplace for 

all students and employees.  

 

In general, minors who are not registered or participating in a College-sponsored program should not be 

brought to campus.  

 

The College understands that emergencies or unexpected events occur that can cause conflicts between 

college obligations and family needs. On these rare occasions, if no other options are available, a parent 

or guardian may bring a minor onto campus for a limited period of time. Regular visits are not allowed. 

 

A parent or guardian must check the minor in and out of campus at the Public Safety main gate. The 

minor will be considered a “visitor” for the purposes of CUNY policies.   

   

At no time should minors be present in a classroom while a class is in session, or in potentially hazardous 

sites such as laboratories, workshops, and areas under construction. It is the parent’s or guardian’s 

responsibility to keep minors out of and away from all such areas.  

 

Minors visiting campus must be accompanied and supervised at all times by their parent or guardian. 

Supervision should not be delegated to another individual. If you are accompanying a minor who is 

causing disruptions, or if that minor is found to be unaccompanied for any period of time, you and the 

minor may be asked to leave campus.  

 

This policy applies to Queens College faculty, staff, and employees. Students who have long-term 

childcare concerns should reach out to the Division of Student Affairs and Enrollment Management. 

 

Current information regarding campus access can be found here: 

https://www.qc.cuny.edu/covid/campus-access/  

https://www.qc.cuny.edu/covid/campus-access/

